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Angela Charles

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Monday, December 04, 2017 3:32 PM
To: Hyma Vedula
Cc: Dale Mailhot; Lynn Deamer
Subject: RE: Confidential DN 08753-2017

Hyma, 
 
Per this email, the Clerk's Office will return Confidential DN 08753-2017 (Audit Control No. 2017-207-4-1) in Docket 
20170150-EI to APA. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Angela Charles 
 
From: Hyma Vedula  
Sent: Monday, December 04, 2017 2:23 PM 
To: Angela Charles 
Cc: Dale Mailhot; Lynn Deamer 
Subject: RE: Confidential DN 08753-2017 
 
Angela, 
 
These are part of our work papers and should be sent to us. 
 
Thank you 
Hyma Vedula 
 
From: Angela Charles  
Sent: Monday, December 04, 2017 1:29 PM 
To: Hyma Vedula 
Cc: Dale Mailhot 
Subject: Confidential DN 08753-2017 
 
Good afternoon Hyma, 
 
On October 13, 2017 Commission staff filed confidential DN 08753-2017. However FPUC 
filed a letter dated 11/27/17 stating that they are no longer seeking confidential 
classification of DN 08753-2017. Please advise whether to return the document to 
Commission staff or to declass the document and add it to the docket. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
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Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 




